LHS Intercom/Telephone System
1.
Please keep the phone plugged in the phone and it should stay in its current location.  The jacks have been tested to operate the phone system. Our tech team will not be able to make longer cords. Please situate your classroom accordingly.  If possible, the phone should be on the teacher's desk. 

2. 
If you move to a different classroom, you need to unplug the phone and take it with you - it is assigned to you.

If you have any questions, please see the tech team in the library workroom.

Update as of:  August 1, 2014.

If you have no phone, please let the tech people know (if you haven't already done so). We appreciate your patience, the tech team is aware and are working on the issue. 
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